
 

 

Walk for the Future 2015 
        March 27, 2015 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Walk for the Future’s focus is on community building through a united purpose.  We are  
raising funds that will enhance our physical facilities and benefit all of our student body.   
We have these wonderful facilities because of the efforts of many generations of students  
and we want to continue to build on what has come before.  As a community of like-minded  
people, our efforts create a sense of unity, pride, and immense satisfaction in a job well done. 
 
When we originally came up with the idea of Walk for the Future, we decided to have a  
walkathon that would involve all of our CEA family.  Each student was asked to get pledges  
to support him for the walkathon.  In order to reach our goal of $100,000, we divided  
the number of students in our population into our goal and determined $150 per student  
would do it. 
 
Over the five years we have hosted the Walk, we have met our goals of participation and  
money.  We are proud of all of the hard work and effort that have gone into doing this.   
 
The money raised in all of our fund-raising efforts goes directly back to programs,  
equipment, materials, and spaces that benefit our students.  Look around the school and  
classrooms.  You can see the tangible products of your efforts and be proud you have been  
such an integral part of the updating and remodeling of our school. 
 
March 27, 2015, has been set aside as our 6th Biannual Walk for the Future.  Once again, each  
student will get sponsors for his/her walk.  Class delegates will be setting up the one special  
event each class will have, but we depend on each student raising his pledges.  Every little  
bit helps.   
 
The funds are needed and valued, but even more is the spirit of cooperation and community  
that such an event inspires.  We want every student, teacher, staff member, parent, sibling,  
etc., to feel he/she is an integral part of this community and his/her contributions make a  
difference.  If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to contact Ms. Jolliff at 
cjolliff@conchitaespinosa.com.  
 
 
We know we can count on you, your enthusiasm, and your support.	
  

 


